
FULL TIME 
ON 690 KILOCYCLES I STATION KGGr 

CoffEy vdre, Nansal 

January 12, 1944 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

HUGH J. POWELL, OWNER 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

We were very pleased to receive your fine, accurate 
letter concerning our programs on New Year's Lay. 
I have checked your logging and find that it corres- 
ponds with our own log from 7:00-7:30, January 1, 

1944. 

We were quite surzrised to know that we co,ad be 

heard so far away and hope that you will be able 
to get us again and often. 

Thank you very much for writing such a detailed 
report. 
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Sincerely yours 

zie Osborne 
sst. Program Director 


